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To the Legislative Scrutiny Committee,

The removal of certain limitations to the exercise of the NT governments powers is a
grotesque addition to a Bill that already brings us closer to an autocratic state of affairs.

Everyday Territorians do not want this - we want the NT to preserve what is left of its
liveability in the face of increasing climate change and cost of living crisis.

These powers serve to further entrench the NT as a sacrifice zone for the rest of Australia.
It is clear the CLP is pushing this as none of the have any intention to live here into the

long term future. It only benefits them and big business directly at the expense and
democratic rights of the entire NT population.

The Bill needs to be struck down in all forms. It's unbelievable it has made it this far.

Carlo Ansaldo



